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In-Person Visitation Changes

Visitors continue to be welcome, even during times of

outbreak. However, we recommend following our

COVID-19 protocols and postponing your visit if you have

any symptoms of being ill. Reminder to always wear a
mask and social distance during visits. Our visits are
being held in resident rooms; hand sanitize before and
after your visit. Upon request, we do have a couple of
alternative locations that are available for visitation.
When the weather is warmer, we encourage visits be

held outdoors.

Where can I get Covid-19 Updates?
Please call (608) 786-1400 Option 4. Wanda Plachecki,

Executive Director of Long Term Care & Residential Services,

continues to update the message frequently.













